
Tabebuia Circle Report

October, 2024

Tabebuia Circle held its annual end of the year luncheon at Stringers 
restaurant on May 16,2024

Regular reports including new changes for circles  hostessing 
responsibilities for upcoming year and our proposed circle programs and 
events for our yearbook were presented

Linda Sarubbi  and Debra Smith, co-chairs of GCS  National Garden Week 
June 2-8, reported on their progress

October 17,2024 will be our first meeting after the summer break

At the end of the business meeting and lunch, our member Joan Carman 
was surprised with an early 100th birthday celebration. We enjoyed her 
favorite cake, Black Forest, and members each presented her with a card.

Submitted by,

Ruth Lange, President


